
FAQ n.132525

FAQs:
Lithium batteries (Non-rechargeable), Supplemental Type Certificates

Question:
Is the previous approach for minor/major classification presented in STC
workshop 2019 still valid for non-rechargeable lithium batteries (NRLBs)?

Answer:
No, it is superseded. Some types of design changes previously eligible for
reclassification as minor will have to be classified as major. The new approach
applies to projects starting on or after 1st January 2022.

Last updated:
23/11/2021

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/faq/132525
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